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PSC Chairman Julie Brown (center) and PSC Chief of Safety Rick Moses 

(right) joined Governor Rick Scott and Emergency Management Director 

Brian Koon (left) at the Florida Sheriffs Association’s Winter Conference 

on January 31, 2017 in Jacksonville to speak on storm recovery.  

Chairman Julie Brown 
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PSC Chairman Brown 
Participates in 2017 

Older Americans Month

Hurricane Season 
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PSC Chairman Julie Brown participated in 

this year’s national Older Americans 

Month (OAM), visiting Tampa’s Town ‘N 

Country Senior Center on May 16. Partici-

pants enjoyed speaking with Chairman 

Brown as she distributed PSC brochures 

and highlighted senior’s contributions to 

the community. 

Hillsborough County 

TV also interviewed 

Chairman Brown for 

a special OAM piece, 

which can be 

accessed here.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jIAB_ylVm4M

